From: Shawn Lewis

Date: January 19, 2018 at 5:11:43 PM EST

To: "Saunders, Cathy" < csaunder@london.ca < mailto:csaunder@london.ca >>

Subject: Corporate Service Committee Jan 23rd

Hello Ms. Saunders,

I am aware that this is last minute, but I am writing to request delegate status on my submission to the Corporate Services Committee on Jan 23rd regarding the apology to the LGBT community.

It occurred to be in attending the Pride London video launch at the Aeolian Hall today where the Mayor and some members of council were in attendance, that it might be best to have delegate status so as to have standing to be able to answer any questions that may arise from my submission.

Best regards, Shawn Lewis